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To the Nuclear Regulatory Commission: September 14, 2012 (12:21 p.m.)
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1346 Albany Post Road
Croton-on-Hudson, NY 10520
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The four of us urge you to NOT relicense the Indian Point Nuclear Power Plant. It is only a few minutes drive from our
house, and we are terrified of an accident occuring like the one in Japan. The plant is also too close to New York City,
and could be used in a terrorist attack against it. For years, people in Westchester have been trying to rid our county of
Indian Point. We don't believe that it is safe. No nuclear plant is completely safe. They should all be located far away
from people, not next door!

Thank you.
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